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Meeting Highlights

Scheduled Meetings and Dates to Remember

AUGUST – MEMBERSHIP & EXTENSION MONTH

August 8 ......... Speaker: John Karcznski on Rotary Foundation/

Paul Harris Fellows

August 15 Guest Speaker: Bill Peloquin, M.D., District Governor

August 19 (Friday) .............. Golf Committee Meeting; 12 noon;

Tangerine Grill

August 22................. Guest Speaker: Tony Rackauckas, OC DA

August 29...................................................... To be scheduled

SEPTEMBER – NEW GENERATIONS MONTH

September 5 ....................... NO MEETING (Labor Day Holiday)

September 12 ............................ Guest Speaker: Joseph Farley,

Supt., Anaheim Union High School District

September 19 ...... Speaker: Loretta Sanchez, Legislative Update

The Weekly SqueakThe Weekly SqueakThe Weekly SqueakThe Weekly SqueakThe Weekly Squeak

to . . .

Celebrating Anniversaries are:

Bob Doty on August 2

Keely Hall on August 7

Lane Calvert on August 14

Jack Jackson & Rick Solberg on August 15

Cal Emmons on August 22

Walt Plegel on August 27

Rick & Lawrie Solberg on August 4

Rich & Leslie Martin on August 10

Derrick & Kimberly Jones on August 26

Reminder:

Be sure to turn in your Participation Planner

to Norm Buben next week!

Even though we had what most

      members call a “summer

crowd,” (small), the usual vitality

was alive and kicking!

   President Evan first thanked

Greg Smith and Jim Tripp for the

outstanding lunch provided the

board on their recent meeting at

the Convention Center.

   Golf Committee Co-Chair Paul

O’Connell announced that the

committee is now accepting any

and all donated prizes. And don’t

forget to sign up those golfers!

   Norm inducted our newest

member, Walter Plegel. In

attendance was his wife of 48 wonderful years, Maureen. Walter

has been in Rotary since 1973 and is a Paul Harris Fellow. We

look forward to getting to know him better!

Good news from Missouri! Our former president, Doc Severson

has been appointed Chief of Police of his new locale. If you’d like

to congratulate him yourself, his email address is

severson02@aol.com

   Our featured speaker, Joe Krueger,

presented us with a great talk on

planned membership growth. For

example, he emphasized the need

for us to market to a younger crowd.

As the president of the Saddleback

Valley Rotary and owner of The

Marketing Machine, he gave great

insight in growing our numbers.

  Finally, congratulations to Susan &

Greg Hatzenbuhler on the birth of

their son, Bransom Charles, last

week!

Our speaker on July 25:

Charles Ahlers, President of

the Anaheim/Orange County

Visitor & Convention Bureau

Joe Krueger from

Saddleback Valley Rotary
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Rotary’s
Four-Way Test

of the things we think, say or do:

Is it the TRUTH?

Is it FAIR to all concerned?

Will it BUILD GOODWILL
and BETTER FRIENDSHIPS?

Will it be BENEFICIAL
to all concerned?
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